
SCHOOL TRIP INFORMATION SHEET  

Friday 8th March 2019 

Dear Parent / Guardian, 

As part of our Spring 2 topic an educational visit to Shirley High Street and South Wonston Primary 
School has been planned for all Year 1 children.   

Trip Name Town Mouse, Country Mouse 
 

Trip Organiser Hannah Prior – Year 1, Shirley Infant School 
 

Trip Date Shirley High Street - Tuesday 23rd April 2019 
South Wonston School – Tuesday 30th April 2019 

 

Departure Time We will be leaving school for both trips at 9:00am, so please 
ensure that your child arrives promptly for school on these days 
at 8:45am. 

 

Lunch Tuesday 23rd April - children will return to school for lunch and 
may have a hot dinner. 
Tuesday 30th April - All children require a packed lunch with 
drinks. No cans or glass bottles please. 

 

Additional Requirements Tuesday 23rd April - Children to wear school uniform for Shirley 
Trip. 
Tuesday 30th April - Casual clothes, school jumpers and 
comfortable walking shoes are required for the South Wonston 
trip. 

 

VOLUNTEERS NEEDED Please speak to your child’s class teacher if you can help on 
either of these trips. 

 

A voluntary contribution is now due for this trip; please make your payment by cash/cheque to the 
school office with the attached payment card (only attached if payment is outstanding for your child) in a 
marked envelope. 

You have previously provided permission to the school for your child to attend trips, but if you would like 
to withdraw your child from the Shirley High Street or South Wonston School trip, please do not hesitate 
to contact your child’s class teacher. 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Hannah Prior 

KS1 Leader 

 


